
 

 

ATTACHMENT 1-A: LETTERS OF SUPPORT







 





 



                       

                         California Wind Energy Association 

 
June 26, 2009 
 
J.C. Thomas 
Public Affairs Manager 
San Diego Gas & Electric 
8330 Century Park Court 
San Diego, CA 92123 
 
Dear Mr. Thomas: 
 
The California Wind Energy Association is a non-profit corporation supported by members of the wind 
energy industry. We represent our members in California's policy forums, seeking to encourage and 
support the production of electricity through the use of wind generators.  
 
I would like to thank SDG&E for taking the time to provide information on the proposed East County 
Substation Project. We appreciate the opportunity to hear about SDG&E’s plans to help bring more 
wind energy to San Diego County. This type of infrastructure is critical to delivering electricity 
generated by our members’ projects.  
 
We look forward to learning more about the East County Substation Project as additional information 
becomes available. Please keep us on your contact list so that you may continue to provide updates as 
your plans move forward.  
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to be involved in this issue. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 510-845-5077.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nancy Rader 
Executive Director 

 
 2560 Ninth Street #213-A        ·       Berkeley CA 94710        ·        (510) 845-5077         ·     exec@calwea.org         ·       admin@calwea.org 



 





 



 
LISA R. SHAFFER 9500 GILMAN DRIVE 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR LA JOLLA, CALIFORNIA 92093-0436 
SUSTAINABILITY SOLUTIONS INSTITUTE  (858) 822-2489 
LSHAFFER@UCSD.EDU (858) 822-4367 FAX 
 

 
  

June 5, 2009 
 
 
Mr. J.C. Thomas 
Public Affairs Manager 
San Diego Gas & Electric 
8330 Century Park Court 
San Diego, CA 92123 
 
 
Dear Mr. Thomas: 
 
Thank you for providing UC San Diego Sustainability Solutions Institute with information about San 
Diego Gas & Electric’s plans to build a new substation that would connect to renewable energy projects 
in eastern San Diego County. 
 
We are interested in learning more about SDG&E’s plans to build a new renewable energy substation, 
especially if there are opportunities for UC San Diego students to develop research projects and/or 
internships as the plan progresses. 
 
Thank you for including the Sustainability Solutions Institute in your outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lisa R. Shaffer, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
 
 



 





 



 

 

 
 
May 27, 2009 
 
 
Don Parent 
Public Affairs Manager 
San Diego Gas & Electric 
8330 Century Park Court 
San Diego, CA 92123 
 
 
Dear Mr. Parent: 
 
We wanted to extend a thank you to SDG&E for the substantial amount of information that you have 
provided to our group regarding your proposal to build a substation, designated to provide renewable 
energy transmission capacity in East County.  We at Solar Monkey appreciate the opportunity to learn 
about SDG&E’s plans to help bring more renewable energy to San Diego County, and would gladly 
support this project through to completion.  
 
As you may know, Solar Monkey is focused on providing government, institutional and commercial-
industrial portfolio property owners a solution to minimize their footprint on the environment while 
maximizing their operational efficiency.  Our primary goal is to offer our customers a simplified solution 
to renewable energy that makes good business sense.  Adapting to market dynamics, Solar Monkey has 
also become an expert in the financing of solar projects and has worked to develop a program which 
allows clients the option to own or host solar energy systems with no initial capital costs.   
  
As responsibly active citizens in our community, Solar Monkey requests that the construction of this 
project will be done in a manner that is minimally disruptive to the community and has positive social and 
economic impacts to the community in which it serves.  We look forward to continuing to be a part of the 
planning process for this new project, and gladly offer our assistance in coordinating future presentations 
with SDG&E on the status of how the project is progressing.  
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to be involved in this issue.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 949.748.5996. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew McCullough 
President/CEO 
SOLAR MONKEY 



 





 





 





 





 





 





 





 





 





 





 





 





 




